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This week in Year 3  
 

Monday 5th May 2025 
 

English: We have started a new unit on playscripts. This week we will focus on the features of playscripts 
and how playscripts are different to story books.  
 

Maths: We will be dividing a 2-digit number by a 1-digit number using partitioning. We will start with 
numbers that can be divided easily when partitioned into their tens and ones. Time permitting, we will 
begin to look at numbers that need more flexible partitioning.  
At the end of the week we will be continue to build on our fractions work.  
 

 

Homework: 
The homework handed out on Friday consisted of work to create either a rhyming poem or a rhyming 
sentence. There was no new Maths Homework following the extension of the deadline for the maths 
homework sent out last week. Last week’s Maths Homework and the new English Homework are both due 
in on Wednesday 7th May. If, due to exceptional circumstances, this homework is likely to be late, please let 
us know as soon as possible. 10 minutes reading and 5-10 minutes times tables and number bond practice 
should also form part of your child’s daily routine. 
 

Spellings:    
In the test on Wednesday 7th May, most children will be tested on words ending /zher/ spelt sure: sure, 
unsure, measure, treasure, pleasure, pressure, leisure, closure, enclosure plus the word sculpture. 
New spellings will be sent out on Wednesday after the test. For most children these will be words ending 
/cher/ spelt ture: creature, picture, nature, adventure, future, mixture, fixture, temperature, sculpture, 
structure. The new words will be tested on Wednesday 14th May. 
 

Other Matters: 

• Many thanks to all parents that were able to come to the KS2 workshop on key calculation methods. 
Those who came reported that it was a useful session and would help them to support their child in 
maths at home. We have been asked to make our presentation available to parents and we are 
looking at the best way to do this.   

• Don’t forget it’s the sponsored run on Thursday 8th May. Please see the email sent last week for 
details.  

• Please check your child’s supply of pencils and white board pens. 
 
 

 


